
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 786/PGA Boulevard over the Intracoastal Waterway  
Bridge Project 
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441470-1-52-01 

SR 786/PGA BOULEVARD OVER THE INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY BRIDGE PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding the 
upcoming SR 786/PGA Boulevard bridge project over the Intracoastal Waterway in the City of Palm Beach Gardens.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing erosion control materials in the channel 

under the SR 786/PGA Boulevard bridges (Bridge 
Nos. 930349 and 930106)  

• Replacing submarine cable conduit that provides 
power and communication to the bridges’ movable 
spans 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Saira Rothschild, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
Phone: (561) 531-0853     
Email: saira.rothschild@dot.state.fl.us   
 

Andres Atehortua —  Project Administrator 
Phone: (786) 236-0791 
Email: aatehortua@aeengineeringinc.com  
 

Phone: (561) 886-8773 
Email: angel@valerin-group.com 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Lane closures may occur on PGA Boulevard from 

7:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
• Pedestrian detours will be in place during 

sidewalk closures on PGA Boulevard. 
• Access to residences and businesses will be 

maintained at all times. 
• Marine traffic will be maintained through the 

navigable waterway. Channel restrictions may 
occur. 

Construction Cost: $2,377,931     Construction Start Date:  January 2022     Anticipated Completion: Summer 2022 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

Follow us on:                                                                             
Facebook: www.facebook.com/ 
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

mailto:molivares@k-factorinc.com

